
Please bring inside shoes. Slides, flats, or crocs work really well. The children 

will be changing their own shoes so please ensure that your child can easily 

put on whatever shoes they choose to bring. All shoes will be stored on the 

shoe shelf, not in cubbies.  

Sept 3: LABOR DAY—NO SCHOOL        Birthdays: 

Sept 4: FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL!                        Aug 15: Bronson turned 3! 

Sept 5: Parent Orientation 5-6                                 Sept 3: Rigley turns 5!       

Sept 18: Fall Social Pancake Breakfast 7-9             Sept 23: Rowan turns 3! 

       Sept 29: Alexis turns 4! 

Dear Families, 

 We are so excited to see our returning families as well as some new families. 

Please take a moment to check out the parent board for all important information and 

classroom needs for the month. 

 Our school day begins at 9:00 am. Please be on time so your child can get the 

most out of our program. If you arrive after 9:00 am please say your goodbyes in the 

hallway and allow your child to quietly enter the classroom on their own. Ms. Nicky 

will be close to the door to assist if needed. This is very important, as it is very 

distracting for the children when parents walk in after group has begun.  Also, please 

give your child the opportunity to carry their belongings in and out of the classroom. 

Due to lack of room in our cubbies, please don’t use backpacks.  

 If your child is staying with us for the full day and is not a Kindergartener, they 

will need to bring bedding. Bedding should easily fit in the bedding bag provided by the 

school. A crib sheet and small blanket are best. Remember, they will also be packing 

away their own bedding. The less they have to pack away, the easier it will be for them.  

 During these first few weeks we will be going over our classroom rules and 

working on building our community. We will work on getting into a routine and giving 

a lot of lessons on grace and courtesy. 

 Our focus this month will be on beginning practical life and sensorial exercises. 

We will also be studying space and will work on our first graph as a class. 

 Cheers! Ms Laura and Ms Nicky 
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